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It is hard to believe that we are coming to the end of another school year. We have had several 
crazy things happen this year in this department. Overall I would still like to think that it has been 
a successful year. All of our students have made it to school and back home safely. I am going 
to have several job openings this summer due to people retiring. We have some people in 
training to cover those positions. I wanted to give a snapshot of what our numbers are looking 
like at this time. We have 42 regular ed buses that are transporting about 2246 students on a 
daily basis. We have 8 SPED Buses that are transporting about 82 students daily. We also have 
2 vans that are transporting a total of 15 students daily. That is a grand total of around 2343 
students per day. This number does include shuttles from campus to campus and daycare 
shuttles as well. We are trying to get everything ready to start summer school and prepare for 
the 25-26 school year. Please continue to pray for the safety of our students. Thanks for your 
continued time and support.  
 
 
Thanks,  
Roy   
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